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Zack Saunders

 
Cris Hawkins

Cris Hawkins and Zack Saunders are the employees in the spotlight for the month of
October at Southwestern Oklahoma State University in Weatherford.

Hawkins is a custodian at the Memorial Student Center. He has worked at SWOSU for
two years. Hawkins is a long-time resident of Weatherford and is the son of Jerry and
Mary Hawkins. He attends the First Baptist Church in Weatherford and enjoys collecting
Coca-Cola items, going to garage sales, camping and hiking.

Saunders is the hall director for Rogers and Jefferson. He has worked at SWOSU
for over two years. He and his wife, Elissa, live in Weatherford and attend Servant’s
Heart Church. He came to Weatherford to fill the position of hall director and to assist in
coaching the SWOSU baseball team. He enjoys hunting and playing golf.

The employee spotlight program is sponsored by the SWOSU Support Personnel
Organization.


